

Alderman Bec Thomas Mayor City of Glenorchy PO Box 103 GLENORCHY TAS 7010

Dear Mayor Bec

Thank you for your letter regarding the Glenorchy City Council's federal election priorities. I support the Tolosa Park Masterplan, the Playspace Strategy for renewal of playgrounds across the municipality, and funding to investigate the future of the Glenorchy War Memorial Pool. If I am re-elected you can be assured I will lobby the Federal Government to fund these important projects.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Wilkie MP

Independent Member for Clark

30 April 2022